
 

 

 

ASX Release 

10 October 2024  

 

Completion of $1.1 billion capital return program 

AMP Limited has announced the completion of its on-market share buyback, concluding its 

$1.1 billion capital return program.  

 

The program was announced following the sale of AMP Capital in August 2022, and 

comprised on-market share buybacks and the recommencement of dividends.  

 

AMP will provide an update on its future capital management and dividend policy at the FY 

24 Results on 13 February 2025.  
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